Park Board Meeting
March 11, 1980

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Tom lcNamara, Bill Revett,
Carolyn Trinklein
Absent: Jerry Horan

Meeting was called to order at 7:008p.m. by Gary
Hutchinson. Minutes of the Jan. meeting were read by
Carolyn Trinklein and approved by all present.

In the treasury report, given by Tom McNamara, it
was stated that we now have SL77.96 in the treasury. A
bill +to the amount of $52.51 was received but has not
been paid as of this meeting. This bill was from Cinsumer's
Power.

0ld Business:

Tom McNamara reported that if we purchased new picnic
tables the money would come from the Township. But, after
talking to Mr. Larry Courtney this money would more than
likely not be received since the tables have been repeatedly
stolen.

Bill Revett renewed his offer to plant new trees in
the park to replace dead ones. This would be done as soon
as the weather is favorable.

A priority list was set up by the board. Improvements
that will or are suggested to be done for the park include
the following. 1. Gary Hutchinson will contact Don Compton
about making sure the Backstops for the tennis courts are
put up. 2. The problem with picnic tables must be taken
care of. 3. Gary Hutchinson will repair ground by the ice
rink damaged by car tires. 4. A t our next meeting a
safety check will be made on all playground eqguipment.

New Business:

Carolyn Trinklein will contact the high school wood
shop instructor about having some of his students make
new picnic tables for us. The Board will pay for all
suplies and the students would receive recognition for
their effort.

It was suggested that if and when we do recelve new
picnic tables they should have identification of belonging
to the Birch Run Park Board.

On March 12 the Saginaw County Health Department
would like us to send a representative to one of their
seminars. At this meeting plans for promoting "National
Health Week”™ will be discussed. However, because of the



inopportune time of this meeting {(lp.m.) no one is avail-
able to attend.

Bill Revett made a motion to adjourn and the motion
was seconded by Tom McNamara. Meeting was adjourned at

8:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Carolyn Trinklein
Birch Run Park Board Secretary



